Church Notes

By FRANK COTHRELL

Campus religious organizations will follow a general pattern this weekend of Friday and Saturday night open houses and Sunday evening discussion groups.

The Oregon-Idaho basketball, to be broadcast over radio station KERG starting at 7:30, will be featured during the open houses, with Barbara Fulton, and Eunice Miller. Westminster House throwing a "Listen-to-the-game" party on Friday night starting at game time. Most groups will have games, dancing, and refreshments following the games.

A wide variance in topics will be groups, from Euthanasia at the Newman Club meeting to a discussion of the Salvation Army faith at Westminster. Christian House will consider the refugee problem in Palestine and opportunities for students in summer camp projects. Lutheran House students will mull over the topic of "Every Vocation plain summer work camp projects a Calling," while the Canterbury Club will continue its series on Christian Marriage.

Newman Club

Mercy killing (Euthanasia) will be discussed from five points of view at the Newman Club 6:30 p.m. Sunday meeting in the YMCA by a panel board. Members of the panel will include the Rev. John Dunn, who will present the theologian's viewpoint; Dr. E. D. Furrer, local pathologist, presenting the medical view; and Lou Geiselman, graduate assistant in philosophy, offering the philosophical side. Jim Harvey will lead the discusion.

A question and answer period, refreshments, and informal conversation and dancing will follow the discusion. Barbara Smith is in charge of the social meeting.

The club will stage its Card Party at 8 p.m. Friday. Tickets, selling for 50 cents each, have been sent to a club member in each living organization.

Canterbury Club

The third in the Christian Marriage series will be led by the Rev. E. S. Bartlam this Sunday at the regular meeting of the Canterbury Club, held at St. Mary's Episcopal Church, 13th and Pearl Streets.

"Cupid's Capers" will be the theme of the "short-silk" dance to be given by the club this Friday evening from 8 to 11 in the club's meeting room.

Lutheran House

Charles Dirlam, Eugene businessman, will speak to the group this Sunday evening on "Every Vocation a Calling." Sunday morning Bible class will be preceded by a 9 a.m. breakfast. Rev. Sterling Simonsen will conduct the Tuesday evening Bible study class. The Thursday evening discussion group will be led this week by Rev. Harold Aalbue.

Saturday afternoon the students will hold their second weekly housecleaning party. Refreshments will follow the working party.

Westminster House

Continuation of the religions of the world series brings Major Jan Hoogstad of the Salvation Army to the campus. Major Hoogstad is assigned to the Eugene office. Barbara Fulton and Steve Bunch are in charge of the buffet supper to be served at 5:30. A student-led worship service will precede the discussion period.

Wednesday afternoon the Westminster group will entertain the Sigma Phi Epsilon and Alpha Delta Pi living organizations. Wednesday's noon chapel service will be led by Barbara Fulton. Thursday evening the students will hold their weekly potluck supper.

Ed Neuenfelt is in charge of the Friday night 'Listen-to-the-game' party. Open house will be held Saturday evening with the game broadcast to be featured at 7:30 p.m.

Tuesday, Westminster House will

send a deputation to Bend to pre-jof the annual banquet to be held at sent to the men's fellowship of the First Methodist Church on Sunday Bend Presbyterian Church a view on the purpose and work of Westminster House. Talks will be given by the Rev. Thom Hunter and Frank Cothrell. Entertainment will be provided by the Westminster trio, consisting of Jackie Madigan,

Christian House

Open house will be held at Christian House both Friday and Saturday night with radio broadcasts of the Oregon-Idaho series to be followed by games and refreshments.

Sunday evening discussion group offered in the weekend discussion members will hear Dr. Emmet Gulley, former president of George Fox College and present area executive secretary for the American Friends Serivce Committee. Dr. Gulley recently spent several months in Palestine doing refuge work with the Friends Service. He will speak on his experiences and will also exavailable for college students. Ralph Johnson is in charge of the workshop service.

> Next Wednesday the Christian Executive council will meet at 6:45. Also held at the house that evening will be the Kellem House annual formal dinner.

Plymouth House

Plymouth House will be open Friday evening from 8 to 12 for varied types of entertainment and recreation. Dancing, ping pong, shuffleboard, and pool are some of the activities available. There will also be food, fireside talks, square dancing, and folk dancing. Fred Risser will call the square dancing.

Sunday evening at the Congregational Church, Dr. Wesley G. Nicholson will answer a University student who recently spoke on "My Beliefs as an Agnostic." The social hour from 4:30 to 5:45, at Plymouth House, will be followed by a snack supper.

Wesley Foundation

A square dance, a roller-skating party, and a World Friendship banquet are highlight features of Wesley Foundation's weekend pro-

Friday night at the First Methodist Church, the Foundation will sponsor a "Square Dance Party" at 8 p.m. Lloyd Gillett will be the caller for the evening which begins at 8 o'clock. Campus clothes or jeans may be worn.

Saturday evening at 7:30 Wesley House will hold a roller-skating party at Nasholm's Skating Rink at 7th and Willamette.

"World Friendship" is the theme

at 6:30 p.m. Foreign students from the campus will be special guests and about thirty have indicated they expect to attend. In charge of arrangements for the banquet are Gordon Wright and Weslie Eyres. Guest speaker for the evening is Dr. Roy Fedje, superintendent of the Salem district of the Methodist

Cost of the banquet is \$1. Reservations may be made at Wesley

State Officials Plan to Attend **U.O.** Opening

A farge number of state officials, members of the Oregon Legislature, and prominent alumni plan to attend the campus open house dedication ceremonies Feb. 10-11, Lyle Nelson, director of information, said Thursday.

Attending will be Governor Douglas McKay; Harry Dorman, state budget director; George Neuner, attorney general; Rex Putnam, state superintendent of public instruction; and R. E. Kleinsorge, vice-president of the State Board of Higher Education.

Sixteen members of the legislature and several state board members have accepted invitations for

- If your watch still fails to run
- In spite of some High-power guarantee
- · Cheer up, good friend. Do not be glum
- BRISTOW'S will . fix it for a modest fee!

BRISTOWS

Jewelers

620 Willamette

More women than men live to be theory about talking yourself to

The same old bankroll that 100-shooting full of holes the old would choke a horse is now being used to have frozen cars towed to the garage.



and GLAMOUR say:

full length shirt story by M: Arthur .. in the pink ... with 7 the same

pointed, button-down collar, snug cuffs, shirt tale indents that last season made you take the shirt off his back! Of crisp, washable menswear oxford, our shirt-tale dress can go to town with a wide range of accessories, or double-date with a color-mated skirt of washable rayon and cotton tweed. Both in sizes 10-20. Pink and other colors. Skirt 9.95

One-Piece Dress 12.95

Someone...

Is Missing a Bet by Not Using This

SPACE

To Put Their Product Before

The University of Oregon Student Body

Don't Miss A SALE Because You Didn't Take Advantage of the

